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Raising Funds for our Village Hall 

As we approach the end of our lottery year which runs from September to August it is amazing to realise it has 

been running since September 2009. Those of you who are long term residents will know it has made a 

massive difference to the running of the hall and allowed us to continue to improve the facilities provided, as 

well as keeping up with the never ending maintenance issues. Those of you new to the village will no doubt 

soon be visited by someone asking if you want to take part. The cost is £20 per year which gives you a chance 

to win one of the 72 annual prizes and you can pay by cash, cheque or standing order. Half the proceeds of 

the lottery go to the upkeep of the hall with the other half going out in prizes so:     

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR TAKING PART & GOOD LUCK! 

The latest winners were:   
   May 2016 (Short Mat Bowls)                          June 2016 (Upholstery Group) 

1st Emily Hill 4 £150.00  1st Suzanne Traynor 96 £150.00 

2nd Chris Knight      288 £90.00  2nd Amanda Temple 133 £90.00 

3rd Vernon Hughes 139 £60.00  3rd Alison Green 294 £60.00 

4th Philip Roberts 224 £40.00  4th Stephen Modley 306 £40.00 

5th Graham Wilson 101 £30.00  5th Richard Williams 362 £30.00 

Bonus  Carol Ling 443 £20.00  Bonus  Anne Harris 386 £23.33 

The cost is £20 for the whole year, £5 per quarter or £1.67 per month 

If you have any questions or know anyone else who would like to join, 

telephone Jan on 671376 or Alison on 671485 or email janrigden13@gmail.com 

************************************************************************* 

Spaxton Defibrillator News 

Following the article about Spaxton getting a defibrillator there have been many positive 

comments.  Applications are in for some of the funding and don’t forget you can contribute online 

at https://communityheartbeat.charitycheckout.co.uk/Spaxton 

There will be more information available at the Flower Show on August 6th 

If you would like to help with this life-saving project please contact Ruth on 671380. 
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